
INFO MEETING IS MAY 2 FOR LIVERNOIS        
RECONSTRUCTION, AVON TO WALTON 

For more information: 
Call RCOC’s Department of Customer Services at (877) 858-4804 or send us 
an email via the RCOC Website, www.rcocweb.org. 

PROJECT DETAILS 

IMPACT ON TRAFFIC 

 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 
 Work is expected to start in June of 2019 and be 
completed in the fall. 
 

FUNDING 
This project is expected to cost approximately            

$5.6 million. It is being paid for with federal  dollars as 
well as funds from the Road Commission, the city and 
Oakland County general government (through the Tri-
Party Program).  
 

If you wish to attend the meeting and require special        accommo-
dation in accordance with the provisions of the  Americans with Disabil-
ities Act (ADA) or Title VI, including those requiring language assis-
tance, RCOC will provide such services, free of charge, with reasonable 
advance notice (seven business days). Please contact the RCOC Engi-
neering Dept. at  248-645-2000, ext. 2265, to submit your request. 

  The Road Commission for Oakland 
County (RCOC), in partnership with the 
City of Rochester Hills, will host a public- 
information meeting May 2 on the 
planned reconstruction of Livernois Road 
from Avon to north of Walton this year.  

 MEETING DETAILS 
WHAT:  Public information meeting to    

discuss the reconstruction of 
Livernois, Avon to Walton. 

WHEN: Thursday, May 2, 4-7 p.m. 

WHERE: Rochester Hills City Hall, 1000 
Rochester Hills Dr. (on the south 
side of Avon between Livernois 
and Old Perch. 

NOTE:  The meeting will be “open house” 
format. There will not be a formal 
presentation. Anyone can attend any 
time between 4 and 7 pm. to review 
information and speak with an RCOC 
representative. 
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